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RELOCATION OF IRBM KOTA BHARU INVESTIGATION 

BRANCH, KELANTAN 

 
Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) is pleased to announce that the Kota 

Bharu Investigation Branch is now operating at its new location. The new 

address is as follows: 

 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, 

Kota Bharu Investigation Branch, 

Level 1 & 2, Wisma Perkeso,  

PT 304 – 307, Seksyen 22, 

Jalan Kota Darul Naim 

15538 Kota Bharu, Kelantan Darul Naim.  

General Line: 09-7487201 

Fax No.: 09-7477303 

 

Please visit www.hasil.gov.my for further details.  

  

Thank you.  
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